Physical Education

It has been a great start of the year. The students have all been happily engaged in an
introduction or review of recess games. We were quite fortunate to be able to purchase
a "Gaga Pit." which is played during PE class and also gives the students a very active
recess period. The students are in love, K to 8th graders! The best part of this activity is
the students are unknowingly working on cooperative play and other parts of the
curriculum with different grade levels It is so much fun to watch.

We will be moving onto striking activities until the snow flies. Part of the period for K-1
will be a practice session on tying shoes. My goal is to have these kiddos tying their
own shoes by the end of the year. Parent, you may help out with this by practicing at
home. It is a big confidence builder!!

KEEP MOVING MY FRIENDS!



